
Jesus said, “I come to give life - life in all its fullness,” John 10:10  
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Dear Parents, 
 
FSU Children’s Entertainer Performance - Monday 22nd July at 2pm 
 
As a treat to celebrate the end of the year, we have invited a children’s entertainer to 
come to school to do a performance for the children in Nursery and Windrush at 2.00pm 
on Monday 22nd July. We hope they will have lots of fun!  
 
We are asking parents for a voluntary contribution of £5.00 per child for the performance 
which will also include a shaped balloon at the end of the show and some party snacks 
too!  
 
On the same day, we would like to invite all Nursery and Reception children and parents 
(along with any younger and/or older siblings) to an after school outdoor stay and play 
session to enjoy playing in the outdoor area along with your child. Once your child has 
been released to you, you will be responsible for the safety of your child/ren and the main 
FSU gate will be unlocked.  
 
Reception parents are welcome to pick their child up at 3.00pm if they would like to, but 
equally normal home-time is fine too. The stay and play session will be until 4pm. If you 
are unable to attend, you can take your children home at the normal time. 
 
If your Nursery child is not normally in on a Monday, they are very welcome to attend the 
performance.  Please bring your child to the Reception at 1.50pm ready for the 2pm 
performance.  Collection at the normal time from the black side gate.  
 
Please pay £5.00 online using School Money www.eduspot.co.uk  
 
Many thanks. 
 
Beth Healy and Caroline Luckraft 
Nursery and Windrush Teachers 
 

Church Road 

Radley 

Abingdon 

Oxfordshire  

OX14 3QF 
 

Telephone: 01235 520814 
Email: office@radleyprimary.uk 

Web: www.radleyprimary.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs Claire Thomas BA(Hons) MEd 
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